
 

 

Hello,  

My name is Mrs Mann and I will be your new teacher in Year 3.I am 

really looking forward to seeing you and welcoming you back into school. 

Mrs Wright and Miss Robson will also be supporting you with your 

exciting new learning! 

                 

       Mrs Mann                  Mrs Wright           Miss Robson 

As some of you know, I have been teaching in Year 2 but now I am 

pleased that we will begin our journey in Year 3 together. It will be so 

nice to see you with your school friends once again because I know how 

much you must have missed them. Please do not worry about a thing 

because we will take it a step at a time and I will answer all of your 

questions when you come back to school. We will be learning lots of 

exciting new things and our topics will be: Rocks, Relics and rumbles, 

Tribal tales, Scrumdiddlyumptious, Flow, Gods and Mortals and Urban 

Pioneers! 

Being in Year 3 means that you will come into and leave through the Key 

Stage 2 gate. This is what it looks like: 

 


